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Docket No. 50-346
,

Centerior Service Company
ATIN: Mr. L. F. Storz- -

'

Vice President-
Nuclear-Davis-Besse i

c/o Toledo Edison Company
300 Madison Avenue i
Toledo, OH 43652

_

i

Dear Mr. Storz: ?

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF 1993 EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS EXERCISE SCOPE OF
PARTICIPATION AND OBJECTIVES !

.

We have received your letter, dated July 15, 1993, which transmitted your [
proposed scope of participation and objectives for the emergency preparedness
exercise scheduled on October 13, 1993. We have reviewed your submittal and -i

have determined that it is acceptable.

If you have any questions, or wish to revise your scope of participation or |the exercise objectives, please have your staff contact Mr. T. Ploski of my ,

staff at (708) 790-5634. ' ;

Sincerely,

Ortf|inal rJ&wi W J. W. I,icCnick-Ba#
,

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Non-Power Reactor Section

cc: State Liaison Officer, State
of Ohio

Robert E. Owen, Ohio *

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,

'Public Utilities Commission
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII

,

Licensing Project Manager, NRR !

A. Williams, FEMA, Region V !
:
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